Work Session- GLOBE Charter School Board of Directors, Monday March 6, 2017

The GLOBE Charter School Board of Directors will hold a work session on Monday, March 6,
2017. This is to discuss how the GLOBE Board can continue to be well informed, run effective
meetings and committees and other items pertaining to being a successful, effective board.



